July 31,2014

Granger-Carter Construction & Development, Inc.
Attn: Mike Carter

2785 South Bay Street, Suite F

Eustis, FL 32727

Dear Mr. Carter:

[ am writing this letter to thank your company, Granger-Carter Construction & Development,
Inc., for the job well done on the Marianne Beck Memorial Library Expansion and
Renovation during the fiscal year 2012-2013. During the months of the construction project,

your company was dedicated to the Town’s project.

You and your employees worked diligently with Town Staff to ensure the Town’s needs were
met as this project was a first of many upcoming projects for the Town. Your attention to the
specifics of the construction as well as proper scheduling was remarkable and resulted in a

job well done.

Again, on behalf of the Town of Howey-in-the-Hills, we would not hesitate to refer Granger-
Carter Construction & Development, Inc. to other organizations that are in need of quality

services from a contractor.

Sincerely,

B@ wdaRasbor

Brenda Brasher, MMC
Town Clerk

Town of Howey-in-the-Hills

Howey-in-the-Hills, Florida 34737 Telephone (352) 324-2290
Post Office Box 128 Fax (352) 324-2126



